
 

AD 16 104  

Provider Notice 
 
To: PerformCare Network Providers – Franklin-Fulton Contract 

From: Scott Daubert, PhD, VP Operations 

Date: August 1, 2016 

Subject: AD 16 104 Franklin Fulton Retroactive Performance Incentive Payments 

 
Tuscarora Managed Care Alliance (TMCA) recently received approval for a retroactive supplemental 
payment to certain providers in accordance with OMHSAS Policy Clarification #03-2012.  The 
disbursement of funds will occur by mid-September 2016, and will be accompanied by an individual 
letter to all impacted providers.   The payments will be made to all qualifying providers that are in-
network with PerformCare for Franklin-Fulton Members.  This one-time TMCA payment is based on the 
set of performance measures listed below and is in recognition of the initiative and hard work of 
providers that produced excellent results that have been achieved in these measures.   
 

• PA Specific Ambulatory Follow-Up Visits after Hospitalization:  Variable payments will be made 
for meeting 7 day, 14 day, or 30 day follow-up visits.  Payments will be made to both the 
discharging Mental Health Inpatient provider, and the Mental Health / Substance Abuse 
Outpatient Community Based providers of the follow-up service.  The total amount of payment 
that TMCA is making available, to be shared among all impacted providers, is $236,000. 
 

• Mental Health Inpatient 30 day Readmission rate:  Variable payments will be made to 
discharging hospitals based on the number of successful discharges of Members who 
maintained community tenure without readmission for at least 30 days.  The total amount of 
payment that TMCA is making available, to be shared among all impacted providers, is $227,050. 

  
This Provider Notice is to make you aware of the chosen performance measures that will be used to 
calculate this supplemental rate adjustment, and to anticipate that letters and payments will arrive in 
September. 
 
Both incentives are directed towards continuity of care and discharge planning between facility-based 
and community-based providers.   We encourage all providers to continue to closely collaborate and 
address these important transition points for Members. 
 
 
cc: Missy Reisinger, TMCA 
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